
 

Dear Staff, Students and Researchers 

 
The DUT Library will host Tech Week from 4 to 8 August 2025 across all site libraries to promote innovative 

library and university technologies, resources, and tools. The week will feature technology experts and learning 

partners from DUT and beyond who will share updates on key systems such as cybersecurity, multi-factor 

authentication, and the Student Information System. It will also highlight emerging technologies like robotics and offer 

student training on AI-enabled library resources, including Quickfinder AI, Scopus AI, ScienceDirect AI, and the Web 

of Science Research Assistant. 

 

 
 

NB: Programme is subject to change 
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